
 

Request for proposals on renewable energy 

The Department of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI) together with the Ministry of 

Electricity, supported by National Treasury’s Government Technical Advisory Centre’s (GTAC) 

will release the first Request for Proposals (RFP) under the Integrated Renewable Energy and 

Resource Efficiency Programme (iREREP/Programme). 

This programme will introduce up to 3740MW of equivalent capacity through renewable 

energy and energy efficiency initiatives, while saving 47 million kilolitres of water and reducing 

waste to landfill by 1 million tons. The iREREP will be the largest programme for the 

procurement of renewable energy and resource efficiency for public facilities on the African 

continent. This project was gazetted as a Strategic Integrated Project (SIP28) in July 2020 as 

part of the Infrastructure Investment Plan, which was approved by Cabinet. 

The RFP information will be published next week by the Department of Public Works and 

Infrastructure. To access the information for the Request for Proposals, you have to register 

on the Integrated Renewable Energy and Resource Efficiency Programme below:  

 https://www.irerep.co.za/register-rfi.html  
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